
Submitter: Peter Dragovich 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB80 

Regarding the South Willamette Valley Groundwater Management Area, Oregon 

State University has said, “Scientific studies have found nitrate to be associated with 

methemoglobinemia (blue baby syndrome), diabetes, negative reproductive 

outcomes, and various forms of cancer.”  Due to the well-documented nitrate 

concentrations in GWMAs across the state and the failure to take meaningful action 

to address the sources of dangerous pollution, this measure is necessary to protect 

the public health, please support SB 80. 


